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HWSF School Husky Update 

 
February is a very busy month as we attempt to 
cover as much curriculum as possible before the 
March Break.  You will see from the calendar 
attached that February is also full of very special 
activities for all our students.  Regular school 
attendance is so important in order to ensure that 
your son/daughter doesn’t miss out on any of these 
opportunities.  If you could support us with this in 
ensuring you check book bags daily for notes home 
and important information that would be very 
helpful.   
 
For those of you who have children in grade 8 
February is particularly busy with High School 
registration and High School Open House nights.  If 
you have any questions about the process please 
don’t hesitate to contact us at school at anytime.  
Here are some important dates: Registration 
forms go home after the 12th and must be 
returned on or before the 19th.   
 
Open House nights are as follows: HVHS February 
16th, St. Mac’s February 18th and SJHS February 
19th.  Transportation is being provided. 
 
 
 

 
Community Schools/Community 

News 
 
 
Winter Carnival February 23-27th.   

 Monday Crazy Hair Day 

 Tuesday Family Literacy Day- 
dress like your favorite story 
book character. 

 Wednesday: School Colors Day 

 Thursday: Pink Shirt Day 

 Friday: PJ Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 tips to help your child with reading!  
 
1. Cuddle up and read!  
 
2. Go to the library as often as possible!  
 
3. Words are everywhere! Read cereal boxes, signs, 
posters, etc.  
 
4. Games can be great learning tools! (Board games 
/card games)  
 
5. Be a reading model! 
 
Www.edu.gov.on.ca/abc123/eng/tips/readkto3.html 
 

 

 

HWSF Husky’s 
February News 

 
Telephone 658-5343        Fax: 643-6281 

Principal: Mrs. J. Carhart        Vice-Principal: Ms. N. Blissett 
Admin. Assistant: Mrs. P. Radcliffe 

 
 

February 2nd, 2015 

Odds and Ends 
 

February 12th is School Spirit Night/Family 
Night at the Mill Rats game.  Tickets are only 
$5! 
 
A HUGE congratulations goes out to our boys 
Basketball team!  They placed third overall in 
the small schools division.  An outstanding 
effort was made by the team members! 
 
 
If you have an email address that you are 
willing to provide, please call the school and 
provide that.  Mrs. Carhart uses it regularly to 
provide weekly/bi-weekly information as well 
as short notice notes regarding special free 
tickets for families to enjoy. 
 
 
Please check us out online: 
http://hwsf.nbed.nb.ca  
 

http://www.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.edu.gov.on.ca%2Fabc123%2Feng%2Ftips%2Freadkto3.html&h=tAQHJR_LR
http://hwsf.nbed.nb.ca/

